
Candidate Statement for Kathleen Neil:  

La Jolla is my home and I love it. I have worked and lived in La Jolla with my 
family since 1991. I walk around La Jolla nearly every day and enjoy the trails 
around Mt. Soledad, the coast’s beaches and walkways, the stores, and 
restaurants. I fondly recall walking and biking with my son to the La Jolla Rec 
Center to play when he was a small child. When my son began school here, and I 
had more time, I started attending La Jolla CPA meetings, which was about the 
mid-1990s. I have attended regularly since then. Like many of the current 
trustees, I believe individuals have a responsibility to their communities as well 
as to their families and I strongly believe in volunteerism and community 
involvement. If I am chosen, I will focus on adding my efforts to keeping La Jolla 
a wonderful and vibrant community.  


